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Weekly News – 22nd September 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

High Frequency Words will start next week. By the end of the week (29th) 
you should all have your child’s 5 new words in their word wallet. If there are 
any problems, please ask your TA in the morning.  

Many thanks to the parents that helped re-organise the KS1 library.   

English 
The children have worked really hard to write their first piece in their English 
book. They have labelled their favourite toy as well as using their sounds to 
write simple captions describing their it.  

Talking Point … Ask your child about what they learnt in the Thomas the 
Toy Maker workshop on Tuesday.  What toys did they see? What were the 
toys made of? What was their favourite toy?  

Maths 
In Maths the children have enjoyed various counting on and back activities. 
We have also worked on the skill of estimating. The class teacher had an 
amount of counters in their hand and without counting the children had to 
estimate how many there were. The children have also written their own 
number line in their books and we have concentrated on number formations 
and making sure that the numbers are formed correctly as well as thinking 
about tens and ones in 2 digit numbers.   

Topic 
In Art, the children have been exploring the French artist Henri Matisse. 
They have created their own picture inspired by the artist by using tissue 
paper and then paint their face over the paper by using black paint.  

To celebrate 20 years of Fern Hill School we have been thinking about what 
we will be doing in 20 years’ time. Talk to your child what you were doing 20 
years ago.  

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Lavender 

Lola 

Sami 

Cornflower 

Victoria 

Jeevan 

Foxglove 

Aurelio 

Tulsi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
       

       
      
   

Phonics 
We have learnt the following in class: ck, ll, ff and ss 
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